9 August is the International Day of the World's Indigenous People, established by the United Nations General Assembly in 1994.
Maori are the indigenous people of Aotearoa New Zealand. 

International law and the common law uphold the human rights and property of indigenous peoples.

The Treaty of Waitangi (Te Tiriti o Waitangi) guarantees to Maori both their lands and their rights to run their own affairs.

Government after government has ignored these guarantees and passed laws discriminating against Maori.

When the courts have upheld Maori rights, governments have over-ruled their decisions.

How would you feel if the government kept taking away your rights and property? 

Governments have done this because most New Zealanders haven’t known our true story or how far we’ve strayed from fairness.

It’s time to let our politicians know that we want a new and fairer way forward.

